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The Journal of the Kansas Bar Association Features
3D Printing Article by Robert Lambrechts

February 11, 2019

While 3D printing creates new opportunities for companies, it also raises a myriad of legal concerns. Robert

Lambrechts takes a closer look 3D printing in an article featured in February issue of The Journal of the

Kansas Bar Association.


